HILBERT COLLEGE

March 1, 2022

To our Ukrainian Friends:

We are alarmed and saddened by Russia’s tragic assault on your country. Our prayers are always with
you as you bravely face this horrible time. We condemn this needless Russian aggression and call on all
academic communities around the world to do the same.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to Hilbert College for any help during this trying time. Our entire
community of students and employees are there for you.

Regards,

—

Michael Brophy

President
Hilbert College
Hamburg, New York

USA
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